Week of April 30th-May 6th	Day	Evening
Sunday, April 30	Worship Service Today @10:30 am Junior Church (Ages 5-12) Nursery Un-Staffed Today	Prayer Meeting @ Callander Bay Church 7:00 pm
Monday, May 1		
Tuesday, May 2	1:00 PM - Small Group At Callander Bay Church Email Denise Boudreau at deniseboudreau@sympatico.ca for more information 705 495-4364	
Wednesday, May 3	All bulletin submission are due before noon on Wednesday. You can call the office at 705-752- 1649 or email cbayemc@gmail.com	South Shore Regular Youth Night @ 7pm
Thursday, May 4		
Friday, May 5		
Saturday, May 6	Awana Grand Prix Car Build 11am till Done	

CALLANDER BAY CHURCH FINANCIAL INFORMATION

E-Transfers accepted. The email address is: <u>callanderbaychurchgiving@gmail.com</u>
No security question is required. The Envelope Secretary will record the donation and issue a tax receipt at year end.

Thank you for your generous support of Callander Bay Church (CBC). CBC will accept funds for programs or projects that are within the budget and have been approved by the church board. Each gift designated toward a board-approved program or project will be used as designated. When any given need has been met, or where projects cannot be carried out for reasons beyond the ability of the church board to control, the donor agrees that gifts designated for such purposes may be used by CBC in carrying out its other programs. Thank you for your support.

We are afflicted in every way,
but not crushed;
perplexed,
but not driven to despair;
persecuted,
but not forsaken;
struck down,
but not destroyed.
-2 Corinthians 4:8-9

I Can Do All Things Through Christ

Sunday April 30th, 2023

Callander Bay Church

888 Callander Bay Drive, Callander P0H 1H0 705-752-1649 office@callanderbaychurch.ca





Sylvie Robins: Speaking Today. "Crushed But Not Destroyed: I can do All things Through Christ."

Children's Ministry will be dismissed before the sermon for: *Junior Church: Ages 5-12 downstairs*

Nursery is Un-Staffed today. If you would like to assist in this ministry please speak Bonnie Reynolds

Note: Please avoid using the washroom downstairs during junior church, when possible.

<u>Please remember to pick up your children promptly</u> following the service.

Please stay with us after the service and enjoy a time of fellowship. Coffee and tea will be served in the foyer.







Our Prayer Chain Ministry is available by emailing prayerchain@callanderbaychurch.ca.

You can access KFM's 24-hour prayer lines by calling 1-866-PRAYER9.

Weekly Prayer Meeting

Prayer Meeting every Sunday from 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM

Small Groups - Getting Connected

If you would like to be part of a small group, please contact::

Denise Boudreau-deniseboudreau@sympatico.ca

Phone number: 705 495-4364

Tuesdays at 1PM at Callander Bay Church



If you would like to lead a small group, please speak to Pastor John

Awana Grand Prix Build: May 6th Awana Build Your Car Workshop @ Callander Bay Church. Starts @11am till done and lunch will be provided. Registration and Race Day to follow on May 13th @ 1pm.



Awana Grand Prix Food Requirements:

Sign up sheet in the foyer for food that will be required for May 6th, and May13th.

South Shore Youth Program

Regular Youth Night May 3rd, 17th, 31st @ 7pm



Women Of Worth: June 3rd Steelworker's Hall, 65 Brady St, Sudbury, ON. Early Bird Pricing before mid April is \$65. Regular Price is \$75. Registration is @8am Continental breakfast and lunch are included in pricing. Contact Bonnie Pannabecker for more information on group travel plans. (705)-472-2586.

<u>Food Bank:</u> We are always accepting Donations. Monetary and Non Perishable. There is a hamper in the foyer for food items, and donation envelopes on the counter in the foyer.





Holly Fortier Indigenous Awareness Program:

This presentation to bring Indigenous Awareness and training to our Church will be held on May

18th at 7pm, via Zoom. @ Callander Bay Church. Its an open invitation to attend and hear Holly speak about what Reconciliation looks like moving forward in the church.

Back Packs For Love: Now taking donations until May the 6th @ 10 am for backpacks for the homeless here in our surrounding area. List of items is on the front foyer bulletin board and above the "Red Bucket Drop Off," in foyer. If you have any questions please speak to Stacy Attwood.





Our Daily Bread:

Is Now Available in the Foyer Entrance.